
 
 

  
The One World Initiative’s 2022-23 Theme:  
Global Perspectives on Communication 
 
The One World Initiative invites the campus and local community to “Go Global” with 
an ongoing series of curricular and co-curricular activities focused on this year’s theme.  
The theme for the 2022-2023 academic year is Communication. The Sacramento State 
community is encouraged to incorporate this theme into courses, public events, and 
student activities. Grants up to $500 are available to support this work. One World 
Initiative would provide additional funding for collaborative events. 
 
Communication is the most vital life skill fundamental to survival, sustenance, and 
success in all endeavors. Communication takes diverse forms, playing different roles 
across various life forms and institutions. It is critical to all our disciplines no matter the 
different roles it plays. The importance of communication cannot be emphasized enough, 
given the challenges we face as citizens of the world with shared destiny.  
 
The One World Initiative invites the CSUS community to investigate communication of 
all types and forms, locally and globally.  
 
Additional information is available on the One World Initiative site 
at https://www.csus.edu/undergraduate-studies/one-world-initiative/  
 
Faculty who are interested in serving on the One World Initiative committee can email 
the chair Raghu Trichur at oneworld@csus.edu 
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